
From: Rachael Oram <oramrachael@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 5:08 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UMCU Plymouth road proposal- do not reconsider 
 
 
Please do not reconsider the proposal for UMCU on Plymouth road. The proposal does not align with the 
votes A2 zero initiative, the current number of close by single story banks, and the neighborhood deserves 
a better plan for the corridor.   
 
Thank you, 
Rachael Oram 
Local resident  
 

mailto:oramrachael@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

	From: Rachael Oram <oramrachael@gmail.com>  Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 5:08 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Subject: UMCU Plymouth road proposal- do not reconsider

